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SCOTTISH BOOK WEEK 2018-  

MONDAY 19TH TO FRIDAY 23RD NOVEMBER 

 

Lanark Primary will be participating in Scottish Book 
Week again this year.  We firmly believe that reading, 
and a love of it, is a gateway to learning and, as such, 
we encourage the children to read every day. 

Some of the activities that we will be carrying out in 
school include: 

 MONDAY 19TH- In-service Day 

 

 TUESDAY 20TH- River of Reading. All children 

and adults in the school will be reading at the 

same time, forming a ‘River of Reading’ along 

the length of the corridor! 

 How can you help with this?  Try the same 

at home? You could set aside half an hour a 

night, when TVs, phones and tablets are off, 

and the entire family are reading together! 

 

 WEDNESDAY 21st- P1-3 Bookbug Bag and 

Read, Write, Count Bag Launch in the Hall at 

9:15-10:15 am.  Parents and carers are 

invited to come along and look at the 

Bookbug Bags and Read, Write Count Bags, 

try out some activities, ask questions and even, 

if you are lucky, hear Mrs Crook read her 

favourite story to you! 

 How can you help with this?  Come along if 

you have a child in P1-3. If you can’t make it, 

ask your child about the bags; build up some 

excitement before the bags are brought home 

on the Friday! 

 

 WEDNESDAY 21ST- P4-7 Librarian Visit from 

Lanark Library in the canteen from 9:15-

10:15am.  Come and find out about what 

your local library can offer you, from 

computers to DVDs…oh, and books!  Fill out a 

form to get a library card for yourself or your 

child.  It’s free! 

 How can you help with this?  Come along if 

you can manage! If not, ask your child if they 

have a library card application form in their bag!  

Return it to school and we will take it to the 

library for you! 

 

 THURSDAY 22nd-Class Teacher Swap.  

Teachers will swap classes to read their 

favourite story to another class. 

 How can you help with this?  Ask your child 

who read to them and ask about the story?  

You could read your favourite story from your 

childhood to your child and discuss it. 

 

 FRIDAY 23RD- Lunchtime Reading Drop-In.  

Children can come and read inside at 

lunchtime.  Bring a cushion and a good book 

and we can all read together.   

 How can you help? Parents are welcome too, 

if you have time to turn up, tune out and chill 

out with a good book for a little while!   

 

We hope you can join us in enjoying Book 

Week this year- let’s get reading! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


